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Hillsborough Community College Foundation

May 28, 2015

Mr. Cliff Csulik

Bay Area Manufacturers Association
PO Box 15208

Clearwater, FL. 33766-5208

Dear Mr. Csulik: e -

On behalf of the Hillsborough Community College Foundation, our students,
faculty and staff, I want to thank you and the Bay Area Manufacturers
Association for your donation of $1500.00 for Robotics Summer Camp.

Thanks to your support, HCC is able to help provide our students with the
funds necessary to attain the education needed to become active contributing
members of our community’s workforce. Your investment does make a
significant difference in the lives of our students.

As you received no goods or services in exchange for your gift, it is tax
deductible to the full extent of the law. Please consult your tax professional if

you have any questions.

If you are interested in occasional updates about the college and its students
please provide us with your email address at hccfoundation@hccfl.edu.

Thank you again for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Stephen C. Shear
Executive Director
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